
 
ELECTION BOARD MEETING 

Thursday, May 9, 2024 
 

Approve Minutes from April 11, 2024 Recessed Meeting  

 

• Primary Election Update - Joseph Lemley 

o 19,476 Respective Voters/ 8200 total Democrats / 11,276 total Republicans  

o 6,728 ballots cast – 5,164 at the polls – 1,558 mail – 6 provisional 

o 34.55% voter turnout 

o All 42 precincts responded and the respective Poll Location Boards returned their materials 

accordingly.  The election office would like to thank each and every poll worker, around 

the clock canvassers, maintenance and custodial worker, and every county official for the 

efforts before, especially during, and after this election.  A very special thanks to the 

maintenance staff lead by Jason Bowser for the diligent effort of getting the equipment to 

the respective locations and returning the same safely and effectively.  Another very special 

thanks to the team of rovers lead by IT Director Doug Murray who traveled about the 

county to take on the various concerns at each poll location.  A final thanks to our Board of 

Elections/County Commissioners and our Chief Clerk who saw this election through from 

start to finish late Tuesday night.  Their guidance and wisdom have made the job of my 

office a smooth transition from novice to somewhat more experienced in the matters of 

Greene County Elections.   

▪ New Business/Action: 

o Certify appointment of the following additional Canvass Board Members:  

▪ Sandra Hogue 

▪ Tabitha Lemley  

o First signing of the election took place on Thursday, May 2, 2024.  After a 5 day resting 

period that has come to an end, the Board of Elections is asked today to certify the 2024 

Primary.  With this certification of the election the 2024 Primary Election will be official.  

 

Announcements: 

o Voter registration will reopen – those looking to register as a new voter, change address, 

update their name, change party are encouraged to do so 

o Applications for mail ballots will also reopen.   

o The election office encourages voters to utilize www.vote.pa.gov for an array of voting 

needs: 

▪ New voter registration 

▪ Change of party 

▪ Change of address  

▪ Change of name 

o Voter Registration will close on October 21 prior to the November Election 

o The 2024 General Election is November 5 

o Reminder - our office is available Mon-Fri 8:30AM-4:30PM 

 

Public Comment: 

 
Call for Adjournment: 

http://www.vote.pa.gov/

